
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF BEAVER 

FY 2025 – 2029 CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND  

FY 2025 ACTION PLAN FOR HOUSING 

AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMS 

 

In accordance with the Beaver County Citizen Participation Plan, the County will hold a housing and 

community development needs hearing at the following time and location: 

 

Monday, March 31, 2025 at 9:00 AM 

Commissioners’ Meeting Room, Beaver County Courthouse, 810 Third Street, Beaver, PA 15009 

 

Persons requiring special accommodations can make arrangements by contacting the Community 

Development Program of Beaver County, 1013 Eighth Avenue, Beaver Falls, PA 15010, (724) 770-2040.  

The purpose of the public needs hearing is to: 

 

1. Obtain the views and comments of individuals and organizations concerning the County’s housing and 

community development needs.  The information gathered will help the County determine the use of 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds, HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) funds 

and Hearth Emergency Solutions Grant (HESG) funds in the preparation of the County’s 5-year FY 2025-

2029 Consolidated Plan and the FY2025 Annual Action Plan.  

 

2. Review the County’s CDBG, HOME, HESG, HUD Continuum of Care and Fair Housing Programs, 

including HESG and Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) funds received through the PA Dept. of 

Community and Economic Development and the PA Dept. of Human Services.  The public is invited to 

comment on program performance and the Citizen Participation process.   

 

3. Summarize the Consolidated Planning process. 

 

All interested individuals and organizations are invited to attend the above noted hearing and offer their 

views and comments on the housing and community development needs of the County of Beaver.   

 

All persons are asked to complete a brief survey about needs and priorities at this link:   
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdgw3zwo2qAfmnTAc67SVyl2WboJDFwqZlVBrGprqkiM-

oxBw/viewform 

 

The County anticipates the publication of a summary of its proposed FY2025-2029 Consolidated Plan 

and FY2025 Annual Action Plan on or around June 16, 2025.  At that time the proposed plans will be 

placed on public display for a thirty (30) day period in which the County will continue to consider written 

comments.  Notice of the display date and subsequent public hearings will be properly advertised.  The 

County is expected to submit the adopted plan to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development on or around August 15, 2025. 
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